
Lindbergh Flyers~ 
 
Our 1st Waste Free Lunch Day for this year 
is Friday, January 24th!!!! Check out our 
posters in the hallways! 
 

REMEMBER THE 3 R’s: 
     REDUCE, REUSE, RECYCLE 
**Tips on Packing a Waste Free Lunch** 

* Opt for a reusable snack 

bags​ ​  
* Use a Thermos for hot or 
cold Items 

* Pack real utensils 

*  Pour drinks into a 
reusable water bottle 
 

The Green Team looks forward to this 
event!! 

 


